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16/04/2024 

 
Deputy Gino Kenny, 
Dáil Eireann, 
Dublin 2. 
 
PQ 50031 23 
 
To ask the Minister for Health given the protective notice that the staff at a Clondalkin-based support centre for drugs 
and alcohol intervention programme Neart Le Cheile, have been issued and when funding will be made available to the 
project next year; and if he will make a statement on the matter. 

 

 
 
Dear Deputy Kenny, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in regard to your parliamentary question, which 
you submitted to the Minister for Health for a response. I have examined the matter and the following outlines the 
position. 
 
The Health Service Executive can confirm that both the HSE and the Clondalkin DTAF continue to work closely with the 
Neart Le Cheile project. The project receives funding from the HSE quarterly and has received some of the allocated 
funding for 2024, with further funding pending. 
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you but if you have any queries or require any further information please do 
not hesitate to contact me. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
_____________ 
Brian Kearney  
Head of Primary Care  
Dublin South, Kildare & West Wicklow Community Healthcare 
 
 


